
 

Sindhi College   

Department of Business Administration 

In association wit IQAC  Conducted 

An Investors Awareness program 

The Department of Business Administration Conducted an Investor awareness program on 21/09/23 at 

10.00 am in the conference hall. The speaker for the day was Mr.Kishore Mohan portfolio manager from 

Stock Trader Corps. The event started with a prayer song followed by welcome address by 

Mr.V.Kannathasan HOD, Department of BBA. Special address was given by Dr.V. Hemalatha principal 

of Sindhi college. The event was conducted successfully by Mr.Kishore Mohan who gave clear clarity to 

the women students from various department of our college giving crystal clear ideas on how to make 

investment in stock market and created awareness among the students regarding the various investment 

opportunities in stock markets. The event concluded with vote of thanks by Dr.S.Manjula Assistant 

Professor Department of Business Administration. 

The event was conducted successfully in the presence of the principal HOD, Staff member’s students of 

various department of our college and students.  

 

 



 

 

 


